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September 13, 1977

Mr. Bill Nittler
603 W. lst.
McCook, NE 69001
Dear Bill,

Thank you for your letter, and this is to acknowledge that
you heard KSGL on the morning of August 23, 1977.

If you are ever in our city, I hope you will stop in to visit
with us.

Sincerely,

T

Roger A. Booth
General Manager
KSGL...Sharing God's Love
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